
 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH 
Sportsmanship at SIJHSAA Events Must Improve! 

 
Beginning with the 2023-2024 school year, the length of suspensions will 

increase for fans, coaches, and players who have been ejected from an event.  

 

For a first ejection of the school year: 

1. A fan ejection will increase from a 2-game suspension to 3 games. 

2. A player ejection will increase from a 1-game suspension to 2 games. 

3. A coach ejection will increase from a 1-game suspension to 2 games. 

 

For multiple ejections in the same school year: 

1. Any fan who is ejected twice (2 times) will result in the fan not being 

allowed to attend any SIJHSAA event for the remainder of the school 

year. 

2. Any player who is ejected twice will result in a 4-game suspension. 

3. Any coach who is ejected twice will result in a 4-game suspension. 
 

Also, any fan, player, or coach who has been ejected from a SIJHSAA 
event must complete the Sportsmanship Course on the NFHS website 

before being permitted to attend any SIJHSAA events. The course 
completion certificate must be submitted to their home school to complete 

the period and terms of the suspension. 
 

Any school in SIJHSAA that is found to not enforce these suspensions and 

comply with these terms may face consequences from SIJHSAA. 


